
UNITED FIREFIGHTERS UNION
OF AUSTRALIA

22 January 2013

Committee Chairperson
Senate Standing Committees on Environment and Communications
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Committee Chair

Recent Trends in and preparedness for extreme weather events

1. Please find attached an interim submission on behalf of the
UFUA which includes three specifically commissioned reports:

2. This is an interim submission as the UFUA has commissioned a
comprehensive report to examine and project the capacity and
capability of firefighters in the context of climate change in the
near future. It will include consideration of the following issues:
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o Capacity and capability
o The necessary qualifications and competencies of

firefighters
o National and international accreditation
o Interoperability of the provision of fire services

within states, between states and territories and
internationally

o Mutual aid agreements for the effective and safe
deployment of qualified personnel in a timely
manner

o National coordination of resources to ensure
uniformity of standards and the maximum use of
allocated resources

o Policy regarding the sustainability of deployment
of firefighters including fatigue management

o Socio-economic factors in relation to response
and resilience

o Costs of severe weather events including the
provision of fire services, economic loss due to
business interruption, indirect costs to the
community and business sector.



3. We understand that the Committee is due to report back to the Senate in March
2013. We respectfully request that the Senate Committee accept this
submission and the three consultancy reports as an interim submission and to
consider the comprehensive report which it is expected to be received at the
end of February 2013.

4. We would like the opportunity to appear before the Senate Committee to discuss the
interim and comprehensive reports.

5. Please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss any of the above further.

Yours sincerely

Peter Marshall
National Secretary
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